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Dear Sir/Madam, 

In response to the proposed redevelopment plans for Leeder House and 6 Erskine Road, I would like to VOICE my 
objection, 
specifically in relation to triyoga. 

The triyoga centre in Primrose Nill is invaluable to the local communities. To close or relocate triyoga from this 
location would have a damaging effect. A large number of individuals would suffer due to the direct loss of 
employment. The reduced foot traffic will impact the local business. As the site is within the Primrose Hill 
Conservation Area. 1 believe the proposed change of use and alterations are out of keeping with the character and 
appearance of the Conservation Area. This is not only a place for health and well-being but a place for the 
community to come together, it provides an important service that should be protected. 

I urge you to rethink the proposed redevelopment plans. 

Thank you for your time. 

Yours faithfully, 


